
           

Prep- welcome to Term 4! 

      
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

In English we are learning to write letters.  

 

 

We are learning about special days we 
celebrate with our families in History 

 

In math we are focusing on 
number recognition.  

 

We hope all Preps had a wonderful holiday and are 

looking forward to the term ahead.  



 

 

 


